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I oppose this 4% tax. "Environment" is a catch phrase to cover a multitude of NGO's 

that will have no oversight as to what projects are taken on or how our tax dollars are 

actually spent. It doesn't help build or maintain roads or highways which would be 

more helpful if a new tax was desirable. My city of Salem has just placed a new tax of 

property owners, I don't need another new tax, this will hurt the middle and even 

lower middle classes. What about people who drive for a living, like delivery drivers 

who use their personal cars? Care givers who go house to house? Not fair. 


